
NOTICE (TIET, DERA BASSI CAMPUS) 

DATED: July 12, 2019 

KIND ATTENTION: NEWLY ADMITTED FIRST YEAR UG STUDENTS 

OF BATCH 2019-2023 

(DERA BASSI CAMPUS) 

 

This is for information of all newly admitted first year under-graduate students 

that the orientation program scheduled to start from July 15, 2019 has been 

postponed. 

The orientation program for all students admitted to DERA BASSI campus will 

now be held from August 1 (Thursday) to August 7 (Wednesday), 2019 at 

the DERA BASSI CAMPUS only. The revised schedule for the same shall be 

uploaded on the institute website within a week. 

The formal academic classes shall begin from August 12, 2019 (Monday) 

at DERA BASSI campus. 

The hostel at DERA BASSI campus will be available for occupation from 30th July, 

2019 onwards. 

 

   

(DEAN, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS) 

 


